
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                               CONTACT: Cathy Miller 
August 10, 2023                                                                                941-575-5050 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Beginning the week of Monday, August 14, through Saturday, September 30, (weather 
permitting), the Channel Marker replacement project will begin. Boaters are asked to please use 
caution when navigating the channel areas.  

 
 

For additional information on this project, please contact Canal Maintenance Supervisor, Cathy 
Miller, Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Mon. thru Fri.  
 
 
 
RUN DATE: August 10, 2023 
  
E-mail:  City Council 
 
 


